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Photography that can be your partner.

scenes photos that bring his masterpieces to life.
Agrobiodiversity, School Gardens and Healthy Diets Danny Hunter 2020-03-03 This
book critically assesses the role of agrobiodiversity in school gardens and its
contribution to diversifying diets, promoting healthy eating habits and improving
nutrition among schoolchildren as well as other benefits relating to climate
change adaptation, ecoliteracy and greening school spaces. Many schoolchildren
suffer from various forms of malnutrition and it is important to address their
nutritional status given the effects it has on their health, cognition, and
subsequently their educational achievement. Schools are recognized as excellent
platforms for promoting lifelong healthy eating and improving long-term,
sustainable nutrition security required for optimum educational outcomes. This
book reveals the multiple benefits of school gardens for improving nutrition and
education for children and their families. It examines issues such as school
feeding, community food production, school gardening, nutritional education and
the promotion of agrobiodiversity, and draws on international case studies, from
both developed and developing nations, to provide a comprehensive global
assessment. This book will be essential reading for those interested in promoting
agrobiodiversity, sustainable nutrition and healthy eating habits in schools and
public institutions more generally. It identifies recurring and emerging issues,
establishes best practices, identifies key criteria for success and advises on
strategies for scaling up and scaling out elements to improve the uptake of school
gardens.
The Old Farmer's Almanac 2020 Old Farmer's Almanac 2019-09-03 It's another new
year celebrating everything under the Sun, including the Moon, with The Old
Farmer's Almanac, America's oldest continuously published periodical! Always
timely, topical, and distinctively "useful, with a pleasant degree of humor," the
Almanac has been beloved for centuries by people from all walks of life. As the
nation's iconic calendar, the 2020 edition will forecast cultural, culinary, and
other life-changing trends; preview notable astronomical events; provide time- and
money-saving tips for gardeners of all varieties; set the hook for best fishing
days; forecast traditionally 80 percent-accurate weather; and cover a range of
related topics, including anniversaries, folklore, husbandry, home remedies,
recipes, amusement, contests, and more--too much more to mention--all in the
inimitable way it has done since 1792.
Snug Catana Chetwynd 2020-02-04 Why bother getting out of bed when you could stay
bundled up with that special someone and a book of cozy, cute comics. From the
author of the bestselling Little Moments of Love comes #1 New York Times
bestseller Snug, a collection of comics that perfectly captures the honest,
playful, and relatable snapshots of romantic life. Chetwynd’s second book has the
same charming and inviting style as her first and includes 50 percent new, neverbefore-shared comics. Snug is a celebration of the quirks and peculiarities of
every one of us—and the magic that happens when we find our matching puzzle piece.
The Port of Missing Men Meredith Nicholson 2018-09-21 Reproduction of the
original: The Port of Missing Men by Meredith Nicholson
Garden Portraits Larry Lederman 2020-10-13 A photographic portrait of 16 private
gardens in New York and Connecticut through the seasons, weathers, and times of
day. For his third book of landscape photographs with Monacelli, following
Magnificent Trees of the New York Botanical Garden and The Rockefeller Family
Gardens, Larry Lederman has selected 16 private gardens in New York State and
Connecticut and studied them in depth, presenting views through the seasons and
weathers to capture their essential spirit. As Gregory Long, President Emeritus of
the New York Botanical Garden, observes: "After selecting the gardens, Lederman
sets out to learn and understand them. He visits in all seasons, in all weather,
at many times of day, in many light conditions. He wants to analyze their design
and study their character. He wants to know their plants and see their
environmental conditions and visual elements from many points of view. He wanders.
He walks the paths, forward and backward, and stops frequently so that his camera
can memorize views and details. As a result of this time spent and such intense
scrutiny, he sometimes discovers aspects of a place that the residents themselves
have never seen or fully appreciated. I think the owners of the gardens in this
book will see vistas, patterns, designs on the land they did not know they
possess. They will love their even gardens more, and their commitments will grow."
The Shikoku Pilgrimage John Lander 2021-09-29 - Evocative photographs of one of
the world's most famous pilgimages - All 88 temples illustrated and discussed Includes accounts by former pilgrims The Shikoku Pilgrimage on the island of the
same name is one of the few circular pilgrimages in the world. At 1,200 kilometers
in length, the trail includes 88 temples and passes through diverse countryside
such as idyllic bamboo groves, deserted beaches and ordinary Japanese
neighborhoods. There is a long tradition of pilgrimage in Japan, dating back at
least to the time of the renowned monk, poet and philosopher Kobo Daishi (774-825)
who is particularly associated with this trail. John Lander, long-time resident of
Japan, author and photographer, has visited and recorded every temple in evocative
images, as well as providing fascinating details about the origin of the trail and
what the pilgrimage means to the thousands who undertake it every year. The
pilgrimage is undertaken for many reasons - to have a time of reflection away from
everyday life, as a spiritual journey or as a healing period after a traumatic
life experience. Along the way, pilgrims will encounter ordinary Japanese people
and learn to understand the custom of o-settai, or charitable giving.
Sovereignty and the Sacred Robert A. Yelle 2018-10-26 Sovereignty and the Sacred
challenges contemporary models of polity and economy through a two-step engagement
with the history of religions. Beginning with the recognition of the convergence
in the history of European political theology between the sacred and the sovereign
as creating "states of exception"--that is, moments of rupture in the normative
order that, by transcending this order, are capable of re-founding or remaking it-Robert A. Yelle identifies our secular, capitalist system as an attempt to
exclude such moments by subordinating them to the calculability of laws and
markets. The second step marshals evidence from history and anthropology that
helps us to recognize the contribution of such states of exception to ethical
life, as a means of release from the legal or economic order. Yelle draws on
evidence from the Hebrew Bible to English deism, and from the Aztecs to ancient
India, to develop a theory of polity that finds a place and a purpose for those
aspects of religion that are often marginalized and dismissed as irrational by
Enlightenment liberalism and utilitarianism. Developing this close analogy between
two elemental domains of society, Sovereignty and the Sacred offers a new theory
of religion while suggesting alternative ways of organizing our political and
economic life. By rethinking the transcendent foundations and liberating potential
of both religion and politics, Yelle points to more hopeful and ethical modes of

Monet's Passion 1989 In this best-selling book Elizabeth Murray discusses the
development and maintenance of Claude Monet's Giverny estate as well as Monet's
color theories, design elements, and use of light and shade. Richly illustrated
with Murray's lush photographs of the present-day Giverny gardens, Monet's Passion
also offers full-color illustrations of the gardens drawn to scale and four
Giverny-based garden plans that can be executed anywhere.
Lightposts for Living Thomas Kinkade 1999-03-16 Thomas Kinkade candidly shares his
feelings and daily routine as well as his insights in Lightposts for Living. The
book is a sincere gift from the heart, allowing a walk down the path lit by
Kinkade's vision of how good life can be.
Home Landscaping Elizabeth Murray 1988 Discusses the designing of yards and
gardens to create privacy, establish boundaries, and provide areas for recreation
and entertainment
World Heritage Japan John Lander 2019 * Photographer and longtime Japan resident
captures stunning images of Japan's many UNESCO World Heritage sites* Stunning
full-color photographs* Preface by Pico IyerAuthor and photographer John Lander
takes the magnificent UNESCO World Heritage sites of Japan as a starting point for
exploring the country's architecture, history, customs and festivals. Lander, who
has lived in Japan for 35 years, traveled to almost all the country's UNESCO
sites: from well-known places like Mount Fuji to hidden temple gardens and hardto-reach wild islands. This book also includes cultural elements listed as
intangible world heritage, providing intimate portraits of Japanese cuisine,
crafts and performance arts. With a lyrical preface by Pico Iyer and illustrated
with over 180 full-color photographs, World Heritage Japan is Lander's personal
photographic tribute to a diverse and ancient culture - a stunning visual journey
across Japan.
Floret Farm's A Year in Flowers Erin Benzakein 2020-02-11 Learn how to buy, style,
and present seasonal flower arrangements for every occasion. With sections on
tools, flower care, and design techniques, Floret Farm's A Year in Flowers
presents all the secrets to arranging garden-fresh bouquets. Featuring expert
advice from Erin Benzakein, world-renowned flower farmer, floral designer, and
bestselling author of Floret Farm: Cut Flower Garden, this book is a gorgeous and
comprehensive guide to everything you need to make your own incredible
arrangements all year long, whether harvesting flowers from the backyard or
shopping for blooms at the market. • Includes an A–Z flower guide with photos and
care tips for more than 200 varieties. • Simple-to-follow advice on flower care,
material selection, and essential design techniques • More than 25 how-to
projects, including magnificent centerpieces, infinitely giftable posies, festive
wreaths, and breathtaking bridal bouquets Floret Farm's A Year in Flowers offers
advice on every phase of working with cut flowers—including gardening, buying,
caring for, and arranging fresh flowers. Brimming with indispensable tips and
hundreds of vibrant photographs, this book is an invitation to live a flowerfilled life and perfect for anyone who loves flowers. • The definitive guide to
flower arranging from the biggest star in the farm-to-centerpiece movement •
Perfect for flower lovers, avid and novice gardeners, floral designers, wedding
planners, florists, small farmers, stylists, designers, crafters, and those
passionate about the local floral movement • For those who loved Floret Farm's Cut
Flower Garden by Erin Benzakein, The Flower Recipe Book by Alethea Harampolis,
Seasonal Flower Arranging by Ariella Chezar, and The Flower Chef by Carly Cylinder
The Fragrance of God Vigen Guroian 2006-02-21 In this literary gem Vigen Guroian
chronicles not merely the changing seasons but the course of his own life as he
and his family move from Maryland to a new home near the Blue Ridge Mountains of
Virginia. Leaving the old garden behind and cultivating another garden become an
emblem of our journey through life, marked as it is by both bitter losses and
sweet new blessings. While deeply personal, The Fragrance of God vividly unfolds
the great biblical themes of the grandeur of God s creation, the senses as paths
to experiencing God, and the garden as a place of birth, death, and renewal. Laced
throughout with quotations from Guroian s beloved church fathers and replete with
theological reflection, The Fragrance of God will lead readers down a path of
deeper insight into the creation and the Creator.
The Pursuit of God A.W. Tozer 2013-09-08 Here is a masterly study of the inner
life by a heart thirsting after God, eager to grasp at least the outskirts of His
ways, the abyss of His love for sinners, and the height of His unapproachable
majesty - and it was written by a busy pastor in Chicago! Here is a book for every
pastor, missionary, and devout Christian. It deals with the deep things of God and
the riches of His grace. Above all, it has the keynote of sincerity and humility.
We'Moon 2022, Spiral Bound Mother Tongue Ink 2021-08
Floret Farm's Cut Flower Garden Erin Benzakein 2017-03-07 #1 Amazon Best Seller —
Welcome to the farm! The Cut Flower Garden: Erin Benzakein is a florist-farmer,
leader in the locaflor farm-to-centerpiece movement, and owner of internationally
renowned Floret Flower Farm in Washington's lush Skagit Valley. A stunning flower
book: This beautiful guide to growing, harvesting, and arranging gorgeous blooms
year-round provides readers with vital tools to nurture a stunning flower garden
and use their blossoms to create show-stopping arrangements. Floret Farm's Cut
Flower Garden: Cut Flower Garden is equal parts instruction and inspiration—a book
overflowing with lush photography of magnificent flowers and breathtaking
arrangements organized by season. Find inspiration in this lush flower book:
Irresistible photos of Erin's flower farm that showcase exquisite blooms Tips for
growing in a variety of spaces and climates Step-by-step instructions for lavish
garlands, airy centerpieces, and romantic floral décor for every season If you
liked Paris in Bloom, you'll love Floret Farm's Cut Flower Garden.
From Crook to Cook Snoop Dogg 2018-10-23 Welcome to tha Boss Dogg's Kitchen The
first cookbook and recipe book from Tha Dogg: You've seen Snoop work his culinary
magic on VH1's Emmy-nominated Martha and Snoop's Potluck Dinner Party, and now,
Tha Dogg's up in your kitchen...with his first cookbook. Recipe book that delivers
50 recipes straight from Snoop's own collection: Snoop's cookbook features OG
staples like Baked Mac & Cheese and Fried Bologna Sandwiches with Chips, and new
takes on classic weeknight faves like Soft Flour Tacos and Easy Orange Chicken.
And it don't stop...Snoop's giving a taste of the high life with remixes on upper
echelon fare such as Lobster Thermidor and Filet Mignon. But we gotta keep it G
with those favorite munchies too, ya know? From chewy Starbursts to those glorious
Frito BBQ Twists, you should have an arsenal of snacks that'll satisfy. And of
course, no party is complete without that Gin and Juice and other platinum ways to
entertain. If you're a fan of celebrity cookbooks such as Bob's Burgers, Magnolia
Table Cookbook, Margaritaville cookbook, or the Gilmore Girls Eat Like a Gilmore;
the Doggfather's got you covered – complete with epic stories and behind-thegardens-of-the-spirit-2018-wall-calendar-japanese-garden-photography
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collective life based on egalitarianism and popular sovereignty. Deliberately
countering the narrowness of currently dominant economic, political, and legal
theories, he demonstrates the potential of a revived history of religions to
contribute to a rethinking of the foundations of our political and social order.
Parish-Hadley Tree of Life Brian McCarthy 2015-10-06 A lushly illustrated look
inside the interior design firm that set the standard for America’s finest
homes—serving the Astors, the Kennedys, and more. Starting in the 1960s, one name
was synonymous with gorgeous interior design and luxurious, stylish home décor:
Parish-Hadley Associates, who were commissioned by some of the most prominent
families in the country, from the Kennedys to the Astors, Rockefellers, and
Gettys. In this “must-have addition to your design library,” thirty interior
designers relate in detail their personal experiences working at the firm,
accompanied by images they have chosen of their own work, past and present,
illustrating how their careers have been shaped by the industry-changing
partnership between Sister Parish and Albert Hadley (Architectural Digest). “You
can’t say ‘Parish-Hadley’ without tipping your cap toward the revered interior
firm that’s inspired the design community since the ’60s. . . . Here, 30 renowned
designers revisit lessons learned from the iconic duo. Take notes!” —USA Today
The Old Farmer's Almanac 2022 Old Farmer’s Almanac 2021-08-17 Happy New Almanac
Year! It’s time to celebrate the 230th edition of The Old Farmer’s Almanac! Long
recognized as North America’s most-beloved and best-selling annual, this handy
yellow book fulfills every need and expectation as a calendar of the heavens, a
time capsule of the year, an essential reference that reads like a magazine.
Always timely, topical, and distinctively “useful, with a pleasant degree of
humor,” the Almanac is consulted daily throughout the year by users from all walks
of life. The 2022 edition contains the fun facts, predictions, and feature items
that have made it a cultural icon: traditionally 80 percent–accurate weather
forecasts; notable astronomical events and time-honored astrological dates;
horticultural, culinary, fashion, and other trends; historical hallmarks; best
fishing days; time- and money-saving garden advice; recipes for delicious dishes;
facts on folklore, farmers, home remedies, and husbandry; amusements and contests;
plus too much more to mention—all in the inimitable Almanac style that has charmed
and educated readers since 1792.
The Books of Enoch Edward Hammond, Dr. 2011-09-01 The First Book of Enoch was lost
for centuries to the western world although it was kept by the Ethiopian church.
In 1773 the Scottish explorer James Bruce heard that the Book of Enoch may have
been in Ethiopia so traveled there and procured three copies. In 1821 Richard
Laurence, a professor of Hebrew at Oxford, produced the first English translation.
Fragments of ten Enoch manuscripts were found among the Dead Sea Scrolls. It is
quoted by New Testament Book of Jude. This book contains all sections of The First
Book of Enoch: The Book of the Watchers The Book of Parables of Enoch The
Astronomical Book The Book of Dream Visions The Epistle of Enoch It is of
particular interest to anyone with an interest in angels and demons, or Bible
history in general. The Books of Enoch: The Complete Set also contains 2 Enoch
(also known as The Slavonic Enoch, or The Secrets of Enoch) and contains the
Extended Version; and 3 Enoch (also known as The Hebrew Book of Enoch.)
Scientific American 1903
The Green Brain Frank Herbert 2002-09-16 In an overpopulated world seeking living
room in the jungles, the International Ecological Organization was systematically
exterminating the voracious insects which made these areas uninhabitable. Using
deadly foamal bombs and newly developed vibration weapons, men like Joao Martinho
and his co-workers fought to clear the green hell of the Mato Grosso. But somehow
those areas which had been completely cleared were becoming reinfested, despite
the impenetrable vibration barriers. And tales came out of the jungles . . . of
insects mutated to incredible sizes . . . of creatures who seemed to be men, but
whose eyes gleamed with the chitinous sheen of insects. . . . A fascinating
examination of the fragile balance between consciousness, man and insect from one
of the best-loved science fiction creators of all time. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
COOKING WITH LOVE PROVIDES FOOD FOR THE SELLERS PUBLISHING I 2020-07-31
Calm the F*ck Down Sarah Knight 2018-12-31 Tame anxiety and take back control of
your life with this no-f*cks-given guide from the bestselling author of The LifeChanging Magic of Not Giving a F*ck and Get Your Sh*t Together. Do you spend more
time worrying about problems than solving them? Do you let unexpected difficulties
ruin your day and do "what ifs" keep you up at night? Sounds like you need to Calm
the F*ck Down. Just because things are falling apart doesn't mean YOU can't pull
it together. Whether you're stressed about sh*t that hasn't happened yet or
freaked out about sh*t that already has, the NoWorries method from "anti-guru"
Sarah Knight helps you curb the anxiety and overthinking that's making everything
worse. Calm the F*ck Down explains: The Four Faces of Freaking Out—and their
Flipsides How to accept what you can't control Productive Helpful Effective
Worrying (PHEW) The Three Principles of Dealing With It And much more! Find even
more calm with the Calm the F*ck Down Journal.
2020 2020 Planners 2019-08-15 Daily Productivity Planner for 2020 Are you
struggling to stay on task or reach a certain goal? Use this planner to prioritize
your day, take notes, and reflect on both what you did well, as well as what you
can improve on tomorrow. Add To Your Cart Now!!! Features: * 366 pages; one for
each day of the year. (2020 is a leap year!) * Each page includes a section for
notes, priorities, task list, 8-5 schedule, and a section to reflect on your day.
* Inspirational quotes on the first of each month. Product Description: * Soft
matte cover. * 8.5"x11" This planner is also great for; Gifts for any occasion
(birthdays, graduations, holidays, co-workers, teachers, retirement, the list goes
on!)
Emily Dickinson's Gardening Life Marta McDowell 2019-10-01 From New York Times
bestselling author Marta McDowell, an illustrated exploration of how gardening and
plants inspired Emily Dickinson, one of the most beloved poets of all time.
Sleigh Bells Ring Linda Nelson Stocks 2006-09-01 Linda Nelson Stocks is one of the
world's most renowned and beloved folk art painters, famous for scenes of family
and community life, bucolic traditions, and quaint villages. Her rich, beautiful
illustrations grace the pages of Sleigh Bells Ring, a wistful look at the magic of
Christmas. Christmas and winter scenes are the trademark of folk artist Linda
Nelson Stocks. Her colorful paintings capture the nostalgic warmth and beauty of
special holiday moments such as caroling in the village, celebrating with friends
and family, playing in the snow, and riding in horse-drawn sleighs. Children
fashion snowmen and dream of Santa Claus on Christmas Eve. Gorgeous, snow-covered
villages come alive in richly detailed tableaus. These charming scenes are
interwoven with classic and heartfelt holiday sayings to capture the true meaning
of Christmas: Christmas waves a magic wand over this world, and behold, everything
is softer and more beautiful." --Norman Vincent Peale The best of all gifts around
any Christmas tree: the presence of a happy family all wrapped up in each other."
--Burton Hills Our hearts grow tender with childhood memories and love of kindred,
and we are better throughout the year for having, in spirit, become a child again
at Christmastime." --Laura Ingalls Wilder This charming keepsake is sure to become
a perennial favorite with art lovers and Christmas lovers alike.
Kyoto Gardens Judith Clancy 2015-03-10 "Bring the art and beauty of Japan to your
garden with inspiration from Kyoto Gardens." —HGTV Gardens Featuring beautiful
Japanese garden photography and insightful writing, Kyoto Gardens is a labor of
love from master photographer Ben Simmons and Kyoto-based writer Judith Clancy. In
gardens-of-the-spirit-2018-wall-calendar-japanese-garden-photography

their rocks and plants, empty spaces and intimate details—Kyoto's gardens manifest
a unique ability to provoke thought and delight in equal measure. These varied
landscapes meld the sensuality of nature with the disciplines of cosmology, poetry
and meditation. Japanese aristocrats created these gardens to display not just
wealth and power, but cultural sensitivity and an appreciation for transcendent
beauty. A class of professional gardeners eventually emerged, transforming
Japanese landscape design into a formalized art. Today, Kyoto's gardens display an
enormous range of forms—from rock gardens display of extreme minimalism and subtle
hues, to stroll gardens of luscious proportions and vibrant colors. In Kyoto
Gardens Simmons' photographs present a fresh and contemporary look at Kyoto's most
important gardens. Their beauty is enhanced and humanized by gardeners tending the
grounds using the tools of their art. Clancy's graceful text provides historic,
aesthetic and cultural context to the Japanese gardens. Combining wonder and
rigor, she describes how Kyoto's most beloved gardens remain faithful to their
founders' creative spirit and conception. Journey to Kyoto's thirty gardens with
just a turn of a page, or use the handy maps to plan your trip.
Cultivating Sacred Space Elizabeth Murray 1997 Linda Greenlaw hadn't been bluewater fishing for ten years, since the great events chronicled in The Perfect
Storm and The Hungry Ocean, when an old friend offered her the captaincy on his
boat, Seahawk, for a season of swordfishing. She took the bait, of course, and
thus opened a new chapter in a life that had already seen enough adventure for
three lifetimes.The Seahawk turns out to be the rustiest of buckets, with sprung,
busted, and ancient equipment guaranteed to fail at any critical moment. Life is
never dull out on the Grand Banks, and no one is better at capturing the flavor
and details of the wild ride that is swordfishing, from the technical complexities
of longline fishing and the nuances of reading the weather and waves to the sheer
beauty of the open water. The trip is full of surprises, "a bit hardier and
saltier than I had hoped for," but none more unexpected than when the boat's lines
inadvertently drift across the Canadian border and she lands in jail. Seaworthy is
about nature -- human and other; about learning what you can control and what you
do when fate takes matters out of your control. It's about how a middle-aged woman
who sets a high bar for herself copes with challenge and change and frustration,
about the struggle to succeed or fail on your own terms, and above all, about
learning how to find your true self when you're caught between land and sea.
The Old Farmer's Almanac 2019 Old Farmer’s Almanac 2018-09-04 It’s another new
year celebrating everything under the Sun, including the Moon, with The Old
Farmer’s Almanac, America’s oldest continuously published periodical! Always
timely, topical, and distinctively “useful, with a pleasant degree of humor,” the
Almanac has been beloved for centuries by people from all walks of life. As the
nation’s iconic calendar, the 2019 edition will forecast cultural, culinary, and
other life-changing trends; preview notable astronomical events; provide time- and
money-saving tips for gardeners of all varieties; set the hook for best fishing
days; forecast traditionally 80 percent–accurate weather; and cover a range of
related topics, including anniversaries, folklore, husbandry, home remedies,
recipes, amusement, contests, and more—too much more to mention—all in the
inimitable way it has done since 1792.
GARDENS OF CORFU. RACHEL. WEAVING 2018
Small Fry Lisa Brennan-Jobs 2018-09-04 A frank, smart and captivating memoir by
the daughter of Apple founder Steve Jobs. Born on a farm and named in a field by
her parents—artist Chrisann Brennan and Steve Jobs—Lisa Brennan-Jobs’s childhood
unfolded in a rapidly changing Silicon Valley. When she was young, Lisa’s father
was a mythical figure who was rarely present in her life. As she grew older, her
father took an interest in her, ushering her into a new world of mansions,
vacations, and private schools. His attention was thrilling, but he could also be
cold, critical and unpredictable. When her relationship with her mother grew
strained in high school, Lisa decided to move in with her father, hoping he’d
become the parent she’d always wanted him to be. Small Fry is Lisa Brennan-Jobs’s
poignant story of childhood and growing up. Scrappy, wise, and funny, young Lisa
is an unforgettable guide, marveling at the particular magic of growing up in this
family, in this place and time, while grappling with her feelings of illegitimacy
and shame. Part portrait of a complex family, part love letter to California in
the seventies and eighties, Small Fry is an enthralling story by an insightful new
literary voice.
Windcliff Daniel J. Hinkley 2020-09-22 “Dan Hinkley is a rare man, generous,
inspired, and gifted with an eye for beauty that is given to few people. How I
long to wander again in the galloping beauty of his garden at Windcliff. Here it
is, in all its inspiring wonder.” —Anna Pavord, author of Landskipping and The
Curious Gardener Daniel Hinkley is widely recognized as one of the foremost modern
plant explorers and one of the world’s leading plant collectors. He has created
two outstanding private gardens—Heronswood and Windcliff. Both gardens, and the
story of how one begat the other, are beautifully celebrated in Hinkley’s new
book, Windcliff. In these pages you will delight in Hinkley’s recounting of the
creation of his garden, the stories of the plants that fill its space, and in his
sage gardening advice. Hinkley’s spirited ruminations on the audacity and
importance of garden-making—contemplations on the beauty of a sunflower turning
its neck from dawn to dusk, the way a plant’s scent can spur a memory, and much
more—will appeal to the hearts of every gardener. Filled with Claire Takacs’s
otherworldly photography, Windcliff is spectacular for both its physical beauty
and the quality of information it contains.
Culinary Herbs Maggie Oster 1998 Even the simplest dish becomes something special
when herbs are included. And herbs don't add fat or calories! Just flavor.
Floriography Jessica Roux 2020-09-15 A charming, gorgeously illustrated botanical
encyclopedia for your favorite romantic, local witch, bride-to-be, or greenthumbed friend. Floriography is a full-color guide to the historical uses and
secret meanings behind an impressive array of flowers and herbs. The book explores
the coded significances associated with various blooms, from flowers for a lover
to flowers for an enemy. The language of flowers was historically used as a means
of secret communication. It soared in popularity during the 19th century,
especially in Victorian England and the U.S., when proper etiquette discouraged
open displays of emotion. Mysterious and playful, the language of flowers has
roots in everything from the characteristics of the plant to its presence in
folklore and history. Researched and illustrated by popular artist Jessica Roux,
this book makes a stunning display piece, conversation-starter, or thoughtful
gift.
The Gardeners' Chronicle 1857
My Journey Into the Wilds of Chicago Mike MacDonald 2015-12-21 In our fast-paced
world of technology, where populations are becoming more urbanized and life is
increasingly experienced on electronic screens, people are losing their connection
to nature. Yet nature is all around us, especially if you live in the Chicago
area. Unfortunately, few Chicagoans know it's there.In My Journey into the Wilds
of Chicago, photographer and humorist Mike MacDonald takes you on a trip to
Chicago's wild side--a verdant, untamed Chicago that has been there all along,
just waiting to be explored. Combining breathtaking images and imaginative prose,
MacDonald leads you on an adventure into wondrous, enchanted lands located just up
the road from home, work, and school. From kaleidoscopic tallgrass prairies to the
open canopies of rare oak savannas, from the free-flying expanse of the butterfly
to the mysterious world of the coyote, startling photographs of a vast and scenic
Chicago evoke astonishment and delight with every turn of the page.MacDonald's
contagious enthusiasm and decades of comedy experience are channeled into
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A Ragamuffin Christmas Daliessio Craig 2012-11 What if you had been there on the
night that Jesus was born? What if you could have held the infant Son of God, when
He was only a few minutes old? How would it feel to have God Himself in your arms,
vulnerable, approachable, and unassuming? In “A Ragamuffin Christmas” Craig
Daliessio provides just that view of the Nativity. Far from the usual retelling of
a baby, some shepherds, and the Virgin Mary; this is the story of criminals,
broken hearted moms, scandalous characters, and legendary Saints, each granted
their own visit with the newborn King of Kings. The people and images are
unmistakable…and the result of each interaction is life changing. This is the
Christmas story as it’s never been told before.

inventive essays, captions, and poetry that engage the imagination and add
richness to your journey. This inspirational volume invites readers to cross the
threshold, to get off their couches and abandon their screens, to come out into
nature and play.
Issues and trends in education for sustainable development Leicht, Alexander
2018-02-19
Celtic Body Art Tattoos Anna Pomaska 2001-03-01 Celtic designs are shown off in 12
easy-to-apply tattoos in popular blue-black ink. Beautiful designs include
mythical creatures, human figures in spirals and weaves, abstracts, and more.
Children and adults alike will enjoy decorating arms and legs!
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